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E Assault charges

Halton Regional Police laid
t:l}arges of assault in connection
with a fight on Churchil Road
South at Kingsley Road in Acton
the evening of May 29. Police say
a J0-yearold Cambridge man
and a 3l1-year-old Acton man had
been drinking when the two
started to argue. The Cambridge
man kicked the other man's vehi-
cle at which time the Acton man
got out of his car and struck the
Cambridge man. He was treated
at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital for a cut nose,
bru’ 25, and scratches to the
back of his shoulders. Both men
are to appear in court June 26.

Window smashed

Police say someone smashed
the south side window of an office
the Armstrong

stole an adding machine,
telephone and $3 in change
sometime between the afternoon
of May 27 and the morning of May
29. The stolen property.is valued
at $150. '

| Stereo stolen

¥ A car stereo valued at $30 was
.| stolen: from an unlocked vehicle
Jparkeqd in the area of Irwin Cres-

t. in Georgetown sometime

between the late evening of May

28 and the next morning, potice
sSay. i

During the same period, a $50
equalizer was stolen from a lock-
ed 1981 Toyota parked on
Raylawn - Crescent in
Georgetown. The vehicle’s right
rear door had been pried open.

Roof damaged

Police say someone used a
skateboard on the roof of a GMC
van parked in the area of Eden

{Place in Georgetown sometime

between the evening of May 27
and the next morning, causing

_{approximately $300 in damage.

Charges laid

Police have laid charges of im-
paired driving following a
citizen's complaint. In response
to the call, police found a 38-year-
old Georgetown man in a car
parked in a Sinclair Avenue park-
ing lot. A "court date was
established during a bail hearing
held Thursday. -

$1,400 h_stolejn

Police say someone stole $1,400
from a convenience store on
Queen Street in Acton Thursday
afternoon. The money was stolen
from an unlocked safe located in
the front counter area of the
store.
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~ Halton Hills lags behind

inrecycling efforts

Halton Hills residents lag behind
other Halton municipalities in
recycling, according to Regional
survey results released this month,

In a report to Regional coun-
cillors last week, Environics
Research Group Limited data in-
dicated that 80 per cent of Halton
Hills residents surveyed said they
participated in a recycling pro-
gram.

This compares to Burlington,
where 93 cent participate,
Oakville where 87 per cent par-
ticipate and Milton where 83 per
cent of residents are active in a
recycling program.

The survey results were hased
on the interview of 602 residents.
The survey was weighted to rep
sent each municipality.

Halton residents are aware of
how waste is being managed by the
Region, but they tended to
“overestimate the role played by
recycling, landfii and incinera-
tion,"” said the report. L

Almost 70 per cent of those
surveyed said they knew the
Region was looking for an option to
landfill.

Pecple interviewed said they
would consider .the wet-dry option
of recycling, where ‘'‘wet’” waste
such as food scraps is separated

- Only 10d

GDHS Report

by MICHELLE ROUILLARD

I don’t mean to keep harping on

. the subject, but, there are only 10

days of school left... do you know
where your exams are? Each year,
we, the students, are given a

photocopy of the exam schedule.

The reason we are given it at mid-
term is because it takes us two
months just to decipher the thing.
Am ] right, or am I right? Why do
they have to have “‘course codes”

.ie, ENG 4A1l, why can't they just

say Grade 12 advanced English?
Too many letters I guess.

- Well, we have a new student
council president now, eh?
Welcome Jill Windsor! Not only do
we have a president that has ex-
perience in the schooi paolitics,
from being on student council for
three years straight, but we also

from “dry’” waste, such as packag-
ing. Wet waste would be used for
compostling. One-third of those
surveyed said they would *‘likely"
consider this pregram if offered by
Haltoen Region, bringing the total
up lo 80-per-cent support for the
wet-8ry program. -

Six of 10 residents surveyed in
Halton Region expressed concern
about baving an incinerator
located somewhere in their com-
munity, More Halton Hills
residents were concerned about in-

creased truck traffic, health ef-.

fects, odors, and loss of property
value than in the three other
municipalities, .

All municipalities expressed
concerrr for air pollution danger in-
creased by an incinerator.

But 82 per cent of the Halton peo-
ple surveyed said they would not
stop recycling if incinerations was
available.

Halton Hills residents surveyed
led the percentage in asking for
general information. Those in

.Oakville and Milton were concemn-

ed about where facilities would be
located. Milton residents also re-
quested environmental and health
information about waste manage-
ment. '

The Regional survey report says

ays to go

have a president that doesn't have
a Dan Quale clone for vice-pres.

Nope. Hello to Gary Robinson,
Hey, I used to live on the same
street as him! What a history we
have! Don’'t forget to check out the
story on Page 5.

On Thursday, majority of the
student body went out and worked
their bodies by participating in a
two-kilometre walk. This was
because of the Participaction
Challenge with Guelph. So, 1,500
students walked, ran, crawled or
were dragged through the course
in “only” 45 minutes. Is that a
record or something?

There are a few students in our
midst who are a part of the opening
ceremonies at SkyDome., They've
been putting in numerous hours of
rehearsal and will be more than a
little upset if the opening is cancell-
ed on Saturday. :

That's it for me! See ya next
week.

TOWN OF HALTON HILLS

38 MAIN ST, SOUTH
HALTON HILLS (GEORGETOWN)

877-5185

ENVIRONMENT WEEK

IN

HALTON HILLS
June 4th to 10th, 1989

‘The Town of Halton Hills, in conjunction with Environment Canada, wuﬁ!d
ike all staff and citizens to participate in the follawing events scheduled

for each day of the week.

Monday, June 5, 1989 - Merit Monday

Tuesday, June 6, 1989 -
Tree Planting Tuesday

Wednesday, June 7, 1989 -
Weedless Wednesday

Thursday, June 8, 1989 -
Tritium Thursday

Friday, June 9, 1989 -
Bird Feeder Friday

Saturday, June 10, 1989 -
Softbal Saturday

- The presentation of a
Certificate of Merit to
the Bruce Trall Association
at General Committee at the
Clerk’s Building on
Trafalgar Road at 7:00 P.M.

- The planting of a tree at
the new Halton HiRs Civic
Centre

- Al smoking will be banned
for one day at the Halton
Hills Civic Centre

- A day to recognize the
Trilium fiower in Hatton
Hills 2

- The instatiation of a bird
feeder at the new Halton Hills
Clvic Centre

- Town staff will chaBenge the
Town Council to a game of
softball in order to raise
money for bird seed for the

- bird feeder, Norval Ball Park,
215PM.

| Young Drive

)

rural residents and. those Trom
small towns were also concerned

about where a waste site would be.

located.

Although Halton residents have
‘“‘an  ongoing interest in the
Region's waste management’’
they are asking for general in-
formation and not specifics, says
the Regional survey.

Group helps to
+ cope with cancer

The *“Living with Cancer’”’
group gives meetings to provide
emotional support and practical
guidance to the patient, families
and friends.

The meetings are held at St
‘Paul’s United Church
(Fellowship room), 123 Main
Street jn Milton every second
Thursday from 7:30 to @ p.m.

The groups are sponsored by
the Canadian Cancer Society and
led by nurses. The next meeting
will be held on June 15. For more
information, please call the
Cancer Society, Milton Unit at
878-5228 or 878-1876.

i

New executive
selected for CWL

An installation ceremony was
recently held at Holy Cross Parish,
where the newly elected executive
and convenors of committees, for
Holy Cross Catholic Women'’s
League, were sworn in by Rev.
Dave Cote, spiritual director for
the league.

Executive members are past
president . Noreen Miehm, presi-
dent Jeanne Chandler, president-
elect Joan Gaffey, first-vice Gerda
Kirchmayr, second-vice Siena Van
Hoekelen, recording secretary
Agnes Lawrence, correspondence
secretary Sarah Mcleaod and
treasurer Joy Auckland.

Other members taking con-
venorships are Marge Willis for
spiritual development, Joan Gaf-
fey for organization, Lucie Rens
for community life, Gerda Kir-
chmayr for education, Sarah
McLeod for cemmunications,
Siena Van Hoekelen for parish ac-
tivities, Rita Christensen for
historian, Sylvia Glaude for
telephones and Lucie Rens . for
bazaars.

General meetings are held the
third Tuesday of each month, CWL
members continue to support
many local organizations with
their time as well as donations.

OPENING JUNE 9th
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COUNTRY VIDEO & GAMES

10th Line & River Rd. Across from

Georgetown Golf
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NEXT CLASS TO START
June 14th

- WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY EVENING
7:00 P.M. to 10:00 P.M.

“

FOR 4 WEEKS

16 Mountainview Rd. S., Georgetown

YOUNG DRIVERS PROGRAM IS NOT AVAILABEE
THROUGH ANY LOCAL HJGH SCHOOL

- 877-0751

DVER 300,000 GRADUATES RECOMMEND

YOUNG DRIVERS
OF .
CANADA

—

MasterCard ||

T gl Ty~ ey -




